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Regulations of the Old Writing website’s newsletter [1]

In order to register for the newsletter, enter the e-mail address where you would like it to be sent.
Fields marked with * are required.

The administrator of the personal data you provide in the form below is the National Archives in Krakow with its registered
office in Krakow, Rakowicka 22E Street, 31-510, Krakow, tel. +48 12 370 56 00, e-mail: sekretariat@ank.gov.pl. This data is
collected and processed by the Archives, pursuant to article 6, paragraph 1, point ‘e’ of the General Data Protection
Regulation of 27 April 2016 (Official Journal of the European Union, L 119, 4 May), solely in order to respond to your inquiry /
send you the Old Writing website’s newsletter. The administrator has appointed a Data Protection Officer, who can be
contacted by telephone on +48 12 370 56 31 or via e-mail at iod@ank.gov.pl [2]. You can contact the Data Protection Officer
on all matters regarding the processing of personal data by the Archives and your legal rights related to this processing. At
any time, you have the right to: access your data and receive a copy of it, rectify (correct) your data, delete personal data in
cases where data processing is not in compliance with legal provisions, restrict data processing, object to the processing of
data or lodge a complaint with the President of the Office for the Protection of Personal Data (Stawki 2 Street, 00-193,
Warsaw). Personal data provided by you will not be disclosed to third parties. The recipients of this data will only be
institutions authorised by law. Your data will be stored in the Archives for the period of record keeping stipulated by Polish
Law / for the period that you have subscribed to the Old Writing website’s newsletter.
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